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I strongly oppose SB1098, as it constitutes an obvious overstep of authority by the 

state to remove the free peoples' ability to keep schools accountable to the people.  

 

If parents do not want counter-productive, non-educational, malicious, explicit and in 

any other realm illegal material from being shown or taught to their children, then 

more effort should be put into making their voices more effective, not ineffective as 

SB1098 so clearly would render them. 

 

This measure is a waste of the precious time and money of the tax payer and 

contradicts the values of our country and the people, as noted by the recent election 

results. 

 

Please maintain the freedoms and voices of the people rather than intentionally 

remove them as sponsors of this ridiculous measure are doing. 


